
Advisory No. 104, s. 2023 
September 8, 2023 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 

4th GLOBAL YOUTH CONFERENCE ON SUSTAINABLE GOALS 2023 

The Department of Foreign Affairs-Office of the United Nations and 
International Organizations (DFA-UNIO) announces the conduct of the 4th Global 
Youth Conference on Sustainable Development Goals (SDG) 2023 on October 27−28, 
2023 in Bali, Indonesia. 

The Conference aims to 

1. bring together young leaders, change-makers, and advocates who
are committed to driving positive change and shaping a
sustainable future for all; and

2. serve as a platform to exchange ideas, share experiences, and
develop innovative solutions to address the pressing global
challenges.

The target participants are youth leaders, students in high schools, 
universities and organizations nationwide. 

Interested participants may register through GYC’s website: 
https://globalyouthconference.org/. 

For inquiries, please contact: 

Ms. May P. Ofrasio 
Socio-Cultural Division 
Office of the United Nations and International Organizations 
Department of Foreign Affairs 
Telephone Nos.: (02) 8834-3930, 8834-4904, and 8834-4862 
Email Addresses: unio.div4@dfa.gov.ph and unio@dfa.gov.ph 

MCDJ, APA, MPC, DA 4th GYC on SDG 2023 

0519 – August 29, 2023 

S2-106975
09/11/2023
03:44 PM
ICT JL

http://www.deped.gov.ph/
mailto:unio.div4@dfa.gov.ph

